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Next week will be WEEK B 

 

Oxford University Online Ambassador Programme 

 

Keble College, Oxford, our Regional College have sent some exciting news for pupils aged 13 plus 

who are considering making an application to university! 

 

"For almost four years, our student ambassadors have been chatting online with students from different 

schools, and we have seen great results in terms of Oxford application success. Our students have been 

answering questions on topics including life at Oxford as a BAME student, specific courses, admissions tests, 

interviews, super-curricular learning and more. Our students are best at answering questions about Oxford 

however can also handle questions about university in general.” 

 

Don't miss the chance for your child to gain valuable insights!  Pupils may ask Mr Raffy for more details, or 

click on the link below to get started: 

https://www.keble.ox.ac.uk/admissions/undergraduates/admissions-

chat/?utm_medium=link&utm_campaign=Link%20school%20bulletin%2028.04.2020 

 

PE Fixtures 
 

Year 7 Girls’ Football: 

• Tuesday 27 February vs Avon Valley School at Houlton – information will be given out to those 

involved via Edulink. 
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